
Carpenter Elementary PTC 

January 2018 General Meeting Minutes 

Date, Time and Location: January 9, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the Media Center 

Meeting Called to Order By: Jaimie Isom, President at 4:02 p.m. 

Attendance: Jaimie Isom, Allycia Natavio, Heidi Anderson, Adam Weldon, Cindy Grant, Bill Holt, Alisa 
Orlowski, Stephanie Kneiding, Brittany Snyder, Julee Lo, Laura Conforti, Melisa Smith, Megan Taylor, 
Jennifer Vandenberg, Cheridy Mukherjee Total Attendance: 15 

Introductions of PTC Members to Staff and Parents that were present for the meeting 

Minutes: Approval of Meeting Minutes from November meeting 1st Megan Taylor 2nd Brittany Snyder 

Principal’s Message: Mr. Weldon 

 Actively trying to work on the traffic problem that is being caused on Flintridge in the AM/PM 
with student drop-off and pick-up. Has been trying to work with the county to get the problem 
fixed.  Because Carpenter is now a neighborhood school there are more walkers, but drop-off’s 
this time of the year increase due to colder temperatures which causes more traffic back ups 

 Martin Luther King Day: NO SCHOOL, Staff Development Day 
 January 26th is the last day of the marking period. Report Cards will be sent home electronically 

this year the following week 

Teacher’s Report: Julee Lo & Cindy Grant 

 Thank you PTC for the personalized pads of paper and the lottery tickets—there were a few 
small winnings  

Board Member: Bill Holt 

 Currently looking at a long term plan for the District and all buildings (10-20 year plan) outlining 
building priorities 

 Question was asked by a parent about bussing and cost savings and it appears that due to the 
redistricting money has been saved on bussing 

Treasurer’s Report: Teresa Meller (not present) 

 No report given at this meeting 

Committee Updates: 

Spiritwear: Katie Weingartz (not present-update given via email) 

 We will tentatively be launching the site the end of this month, with a shipping date of the mid 
to end of February.   

 I’m meeting tomorrow at 5:30 at his location and we'll be finalizing everything then 
 Mr. Weldon approved the “Carpenterrific” and “Great Day” designs for this season, we'll just be 

finalizing shirt colors, etc. 



Staff Appreciation: 

 No update given 

Spirit Sticks: Megan Taylor 

 Hoping that the next sale will be January 24th. The check that was sent was not received by Spirit 
Monkey  

 Spirit Monkey is shut down December 18-January 2nd so check may have been lost in the mail, 
also need to look and make sure that the mailing address being used is correct due to the 
company moving locations 

 If  P2 will continue next year the committee chairs would like to look into a Sprit Stick 
#otherpeoplematter 

Community Rewards: Jaimie Isom 

 Hollywood Market is closing at the end of this month, looking to replace this rewards program 
with a different one.  If anyone has any ideas please email the PTC. 

 Shoparoo: please remember to snap pictures of your sale receipts-anyone can do it, it’s EASY! 
 Kroger Rewards: a check was sent but the amount is unknown at this time (Teresa has the 

information) 

Old Business 

Holiday Shop: Jessie McGeogh (not present) 

 No update at this time 

Directory: Andrea Choate (not present) 

 Directories were distributed and we have about 10 left over for new students 

New Business 

 Reading Month: will be the month of March, Mrs. Crissman and her committee will be working 
on that soon 

 BINGO Night: Date TBD, looking at February or March? 
 Silent Auction: has been moved to the Spring with Dine to Donate, Crystal Smith is in charge of 

this event. Date is still TBD. 
 Box Tops: Next collection will be in April, so keep saving your Box Tops or start saving if you 

haven’t already! 

Next Meeting: Tuesday February 6, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. in the Media Center, childcare is provided 

Gift Card Winner: Cindy Grant 

Meeting Adjourned: 4:32 p.m. 

Minutes Complied By: Heidi Anderson, Recording Secretary 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


